
Investigators seek information in Stanton Homicide 
Case #22-021439

STANTON, Ca. (April 10, 2023) – Orange County Sheriff's Department Investigators 
are seeking assistance in identifying the three individuals shown below who are 
possibly associated to a fatal shooting that occurred on June 28, 2022. The 
homicide occurred in the 7000 block of Lessue Avenue in the City of Stanton at about 7:21 p.m.

Investigators are seeking assistance in identifying the possible suspects that were captured on 
surveillance footage in and around the area prior to and during the timeframe of the murder.

The investigation into the identity of the individuals related to this crime is ongoing.  
Investigators are asking the public who may have seen or have information regarding this person 
to contact the Orange County Sheriff’s Department at 714-647-7000. Anonymous tips can be 
submitted to OC Crime Stoppers at 1-855-TIP-OCCS or online here.  
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